ABC Limited
168 Church Road

Oxford

OX5 5EL

Joseph Blogs

162 King Street

Swindon 

SN7 6SJ

[Date]

Dear Joseph

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for attending for interview [on two occasions] as part of our selection process for the position of [position] with ABC Limited. 

We regret to inform you that you have been unsuccessful on this occasion. As I mentioned to you by phone, we were impressed by your knowledge and experience, however we have selected another candidate whose background and experience at this moment in time, we feel, is more suitable for this position. We will retain your details on file with a view to consideration, should any suitable vacancies arise within the near future. 
On behalf of the company, I would like to wish you every success in your future career.

Yours sincerely

______________________

Margaret Jones

Manager

